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February 26, 2003

Directorate of Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthaya Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,

F-17, Karkardooma, Shahdara,

Delhi – 110 032

Ref. No. : Your letter No. F.23/39/2002/DHS/NH/2915 dated 31st January, 2003

Sir,

A complaint of Ms. Geeta Wadhwa against Dr. Praveen Bhatia and Bhatia Global Hospital & Endosurgery has been considered by the Delhi Medical Council.  The complaint does not involve any medical negligence, and pertains prima facie to possible allegation of cheating, hence the complainant may seek redressal from court of law.

This issues with prior approval of President, Delhi Medical Council.

Yours sincerely,

(L.D. Singh Uppal)

Administrative Officer

